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What the OIG’'s New Compliance Guidance Means
for Health-Care Organizations’ Boards of Directors

Attorney Nick Merkin recently wrote an article titled “What the OIG’s New Compliance

Guidance Means for Health-Care Organizations’ Boards of Directors” This article was featured in Bloomberg BNA'’s
Health Care Fraud Report on May 27th, 2015.
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